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Peach Announces Status of Seat Reservations  
for Year-End and New Year Period FY 2018 

 

Osaka 21 December, 2018 - Peach Aviation Limited (“Peach”; Representative Director 
and CEO: Shinichi Inoue) announced today the status of seat reservations for the FY 2018 
year-end and New Year period (December 28, 2018 – January 6, 2019). 

 
1) Status of seat reservations: 

 

■Domestic routes 

 
Number of seats 

offered 
Number of 

reservations 
Reservation rate 

Total for all routes 

127,800seats 
(114% compared 

to a year earlier） 

98,375 
(114% compared 

to a year earlier） 
77.0% 

FY 2017 111,960seats 86,072 76.9% 
 

■International routes 

 
Number of seats 

offered 
Number of 

reservations 
Reservation rate 

Total for all routes 

74,160seats 
(106% compared 

to a year earlier） 

65,528 
(109% compared 

to a year earlier） 
88.4% 

FY 2017 69,840 seats 59,909 85.8% 
 
 
 

2) Status of reservations by boarding date 
 

■Domestic routes 
 

 
Dec.28 

(Fri) 
Dec. 29 

(Sat) 
Dec. 30 
(Sun) 

Dec. 31 
(Mon) 

Jan. 1 
(Tue) 

Jan. 2 
(Wed) 

Jan. 3 
(Thu) 

Outbound 82.2% 81.5% 78.3% 80.0% 77.3% 77.1% 73.9% 

Inbound 78.0% 81.8% 78.0% 76.5% 75.4% 76.4% 72.3% 
 

 
Jan. 4 
 (Fri) 

Jan. 5 
(Sat) 

Jan. 6 
(Sun) 

Outbound 76.3% 70.7% 70.0% 

Inbound 76.1% 78.6% 77.6% 

 
■International routes 
 

 
Dec.28 

(Fri) 
Dec. 29 

(Sat) 
Dec. 30 
(Sun) 

Dec. 31 
(Mon) 

Jan. 1 
(Tue) 

Jan. 2 
(Wed) 

Jan. 3 
(Thu) 

Outbound 93.8% 95.7% 96.0% 93.5% 94.8% 92.9% 88.7% 

Inbound 90.6% 91.3% 87.3% 81.3% 81.3% 83.3% 85.1% 
 

 
Jan. 4 
 (Fri) 

Jan. 5 
(Sat) 

Jan. 6 
(Sun) 

Outbound 85.6% 76.4% 81.0% 

Inbound 87.6% 91.3% 89.7% 



  

 
[Note] 
 

<Domestic routes＞ 

 Outbound: Flights departing from Osaka (Kansai), Okinawa (Naha), Sendai, Sapporo (Shin-Chitose), and Tokyo (Narita) 
 Inbound: Flights arriving in Osaka (Kansai), Okinawa (Naha), Sendai, Sapporo (Shin-Chitose), and Tokyo (Narita) 

 
<International routes> 
 Outbound: Flights departing from Osaka (Kansai), Okinawa (Naha), Sendai, Sapporo (Shin-Chitose), and Tokyo (Haneda) 
 Inbound: Flights arriving in Osaka (Kansai), Okinawa (Naha), Sendai, Sapporo (Shin-Chitose), and Tokyo (Haneda) 

 

3） Overview of Reservations 

 

Reservations are steady overall for domestic and international routes combined at a rate of 112.3   
percent against a 111.1-percent seat availability rate compared to a year earlier. 

 

Domestic reservations are particularly favorable in the Hokkaido and Kyushu area while 
many bookings have already been received for overseas routes to China Mainland and 
Taiwan. December 28 will be the peak day for outbound domestic routes while December 
29 will be the peak day for inbound routes. For international routes, the peak days are 
December 30 for outbound and December 29 and January 5,2019 for inbound routes. 

 

Some seats are still available, depending on the date. Reservations may be made on the Peach 
website at www.flypeach.com where information on seat avaialbility is updated daily.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

About Peach (www.flypeach.com) 

Peach began its services in March 2012 with Kansai Airport as its hub. It established New Chitose Airport, Sendai Airport 

and Naha Airport hubs. It currently flies 23 aircraft on 16 domestic and 15 international routes, operating a maximum 

of more than 100 flights daily and servicing more than 13,000 passengers.  

 

http://www.flypeach.com/

